In lieu of a “Non-Native Speakers of English Editing Certificate”

Dear Editors,

The authors of this invited manuscript have been working in the United Kingdom
and undertake professional medical commitments at high level. All authors have
checked and approved the final version and guarantee the Grade A quality of

English throughout this manuscript. As such, I believe a “Non-Native Speakers of
English Editing Certificate” is not required for this submission.

Many thanks for your kind consideration.
On behalf of the authors

Mr Vasileios K. Mavroeidis



